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and working papers from two judgmentally selected performance audits, as well as annual conflict of interest 
statements, continuing professional education documents, and IAD desk procedures.  The review covered 
audit reports issued from July 1, 2020, through June 30, 2021. 
  
Findings 
 
Based on the results of my review, I conclude that the IAD’s internal quality control system was in place and 
operating effectively to provide reasonable assurance of conformance with the Standards and the IIA Code 
of Ethics during the review period. 
 
This report does not contain findings requiring corrective action by IAD management.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and assistance during this review. 
 
cc: Honorable Jeffery S. Burgh, Auditor-Controller 
 Honorable Carmen Ramirez, Chair, Board of Supervisors 
 Honorable Matt LaVere, Vice Chair, Board of Supervisors 
 Honorable Linda Parks, Board of Supervisors 
 Honorable Kelly Long, Board of Supervisors 
 Honorable Robert O. Huber, Board of Supervisors 
 Michael Powers, County Executive Officer 
 
 
 




